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Gun dealers in the state of Oregon already must apply for a federal firearms license 

with the BATF.  Now you all want to create an additional licensing system of Oregon.  

Why is that?  You are intending to create more government control over a 

constitutional right, and you will certainly require fees from these small business 

owners.   


